
Board of Trustees Meeting 

April 22, 2025 

Purchase of College Vehicles 

Purpose 

The College has requested bids to purchase three (3) fifteen passenger vans.  These 
vans will replace high mileage vehicles in the College fleet as part of our continuing 
plan of vehicle rotation.  This is a budgeted expenditure.  Bid requests were sent to all 
Barton County dealers.  The following are the bids received: 

 

Vans: 

Marmie Chevrolet – Express      $46,500 

Ehler Chevrolet – Express                                                           No Bid 

Marmie Ford - Transit                               $54,239 

Recommendation 

Approve the purchase of three Chevrolet vans from Marmie Chevrolet at a total cost of 
$139,500. 


